
 

Module 2 Accreditation Process 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 

 

 

Module 2F 
Accreditation 

Process 

 

If mentoring a 
teacher (as 

assigned by an 
ART Tutor) 

 

 

Attend Module 2F or 2C  

Day Course 

 

Start running practices  
for your Ringers  

 

Use the Teacher’s Logbook to 
guide your teaching, getting 

each section signed off by your 
Mentor. Do use Learning the 
Ropes Levels 2-5 with your 

Ringer(s).  
 

 

 

 

Submit Membership 
Declaration 

through SmART Ringer 

 

 

Mentor or Assessor 
submit ‘Recommendation 

for Accreditation’ for 
Teacher 

through ‘Manage Teachers’ 
function on SmART Ringer 

 

ACCREDITATION 

and invitation to ART 
Membership 

 

Mentor submits  
‘Self Recommendation for 

Accreditation’  
through ‘Manage Teachers’ 
function on SmART Ringer 

 

 

Those mentoring a Teacher can 
accredit through the completion of 

an Assessed Lesson if the 
Teacher does not proceed to 

accreditation.  
 

 

 

Arrange an Assessed 
Lesson for Teacher 

 

Set this up by contacting an 
ART Assessor. ART can 

provide assistance if you do 
not know who to contact. You 

should also attend the 
Assessed Lesson. 

 

Complete Assessed 
Lesson 

 

When you and a mentor are 
confident that you have 

achieved the appropriate 
standard and you have 

completed your Teacher’s 
Logbook, you or a mentor, 

need to arrange an Assessed 
Lesson with an ART Assessor.  

 

Pass Module 2F or 2C 
Theory Test on SmART 

Ringer 

 
 

Guide Teacher through 
practices and lessons 

 

Review a number of lessons 
and sign-off each stage of your 

Teacher’s Logbook. 
 

 


